
PARKING SMART at St. Timothy School
With the increased number of people using our school parking lot, we would like to review 
parking etiquette at St. Timothy School.  For the safety of our children, please read the 
instructions below and practice them when you are driving your vehicle.  Take a deep 
breath and give yourself extra time.  We want all students travelling safe and sound.

St. Timothy Catholic School

FRONT DRIVEWAY
Buses only at arrival & dismissal

NO PARKING IN LANE AT ANY TIME

DEER RUN AVE --- The school side of the street is a NO PARKING/NO STOPPING zone.                                                
Do NOT pick up/drop off your children here.
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FRONT DRIVEWAY

The front driveway is NOT a drop-off zone in the morning or a pick-up area at dismissal.  The driveway must be clear at all times 
throughout the school day for buses and emergency vehicles.  In recent weeks, the Town of Burlington Parking Authority has tickets cars 
found parked/stopped there. Please find an available parking spot

PARKING LOT – ALL STUDENTS

Morning Drop-Off
• If you are using the Kiss & Ride for drop off, please ensure that your child is independent and can walk to their designated yard without 

teacher assistance.  FDK Parents are reminded that it is most safe to park your vehicle and walk your child to the Kinder Yard.
• If you are dropping your child off in the Kiss & Ride loop, follow the counter-clockwise traffic flow.  Please remain in your car and have 

your child exit from the passenger side.  This keeps the traffic flowing and your child safe.
• Never pull up beside a car in the Kiss & Ride loop or pass a car on the left while in the area.  Please remain in single file.
• If you do not want to use the Kiss & Ride loop, them simply park your car in one of the designated spots and walk your child across the 

lot to the playground.
• Do not block cars that have parked.

Afternoon Pick-Up
• If you arrive before the dismissal bell, please reverse into parking spots so that you have greater visibility when you leave the lot.  

Students are crossing the lot constantly from 3:20 to 3:35 and are not cognizant of moving vehicles.
• Cars may not park in the Kiss & Ride loop, as this is a NO PARKING/NO STOPPING zone.
• When the lot is full, please find a parking spot on the nearby streets, or on the south side of Deer Run Ave.   

IF POSSIBLE, PLEASE CONSIDER WALKING TO AND FROM SCHOOL OR TAKING THE SCHOOL BUSES.  OUR LOTS WERE NOT DESIGNED TO 
ACCOMMODATE THIS MUCH VEHICLE TRAFFIC.  YOUR COOPERATION IS MUCH APPRECIATED.

Sincerely,
School Administration & Catholic School Council


